
 
Happy Cardiac Monday... 
 
Normally I would not send out an email on Monday but today is different.  Here is an 
important update regarding the Lawsuit:   
 
US Government Responds to Liberty Dollar Complaint 
Shortly after noon on Thursday, July 19, 2007, the last day to respond, the US Attorney 
representing the Attorney General Gonzales, Secretary of the Treasury Paulson and 
Director of the US Mint Moy filed a Motion and a supporting Brief to Dismiss our 
lawsuit filed with the US District Court in Evansville, Indiana.  It represents a sizable 
amount of work and a serious attitude toward our lawsuit.  I am confident that our 
attorneys will give our response their very best effort and justice will prevail.   
 
Please click HERE to view the Motion and Brief.   
 
Special Offer:  Redeem $1 Certs for $1 Copper Ron Paul Dollars 
In an effort to support Ron Paul for President and get more $1 Ron Paul Dollars 
circulating to create more buzz.... As a Special Offer you can redeem $1 Certificates for 
$1 Copper Ron Paul Dollars for the next 30 days... Your shipment must be postmarked 
before midnight Wednesday, August 22. Normally, this is not possible but we know that 
the more Ron Paul Dollars that are out there, the more people will hear about the Truth 
Candidate.  Please consider this Special Offer and send in your One Dollar Certificates.  
No other Certificates will be accepted for this offer... only $1 Certs, please.  Fulfillment 
will take place as soon as we receive the Copper Ron Paul Dollars, still projected for 
November.  If we can ship sooner we certainly will.  Be sure to put in your name, address 
and a nominal flat shipping fee of only $4 per redemption.  Shipping fee can also be paid 
in $1 Certificates or US dollars.   
 
Please consider a Donation and get a Victory Dollar 
Now with the lawsuit heating up, we anticipate more legal costs, as we must research the 
points raised by the US Attorney’s Motion and Brief.  If you have made a $20 donation 
or more – Thank YOU!  If you have not, please consider making a donation.  
Unfortunately, just as the lawsuit is advancing, donations have fallen off.  Of course, we 
would greatly appreciate an additional donation from any previous donor.  And 
remember, every donation of $20 or more will receive a special Victory Dollar for every 
$20 donated when we win the lawsuit.   
 
Thanks again for your continued support of the Liberty Dollar – the solution to our 
country’s monetary ills as it returns America to value – one dollar at a time.   
 
Bernard von NotHaus 
Monetary Architect 


